
MAYOR ROBERT GARCIA 

March 10, 2020 

To: Members of the City Council 

RECOMMENDATION: 

CITY OF LONG BEACH 

C-1

Receive and file report under the Consent Calendar on travel to Orlando, FL February 
20-23, 2020.

DISCUSSION: 

On February 20th through 23rd
, I traveled to Orlando for the US Conference of Mayors 

Winter Leadership Meeting to represent Long Beach. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

There is no fiscal impact. 

SUGGESTED ACTION: 

Approve recommendation. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mayor Robert Garcia 
City of Long Beach 
Dated: March 2, 2020 

562.570.6801 I mayor@longbeach.gov I @longbeachmayor 

411 West Ocean Blvd., Long Beach, California 90802 


